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John R. Ewell was quoted in the expert analysis feature, “Self-Driving Car Crashes Will Lead To

Liability Conflicts” on Law360. The article covers the ongoing debate over whether insurance for the

driver or the vehicle’s manufacturer will be ultimately liable for claims resulting from bodily injuries

and property damage.

John Ewell and Joanna Roberto of Gerber Ciano Kelly Brady LLP told Law360 in a joint statement that

accidents caused by a product defect “will ultimately rest with the manufacturer.”

To read the full article, click here
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